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Dear Friend of Madison County Education Foundation, 
 

I bring warm greetings from the Board of Directors.  We are so grateful to have 
supporters like you who join us in wanting to see education flourish here in Madison 
County.  As we enter our thirteenth year as an educational foundation, we look forward 
to continuing to support our teachers and students.  We recognize our good fortune to 
be in a county that values education from preschool to post-secondary opportunities. 
Your support allows us to reach students through the public schools, preschools, public 
library and the Literacy Council. 
 
I invite you to look at the second page of this mailing where we describe some of the 
programs that we support through teacher grants, school-wide projects, community 
agency grants and student scholarships.  Although teacher grant requests ebbed during 
the pandemic, they are in full swing again this year.  Your help will enable us to fund all 
the approved requests. 
 
One of biggest projects was finally completed when the exercise equipment was installed 
at William Wetsel Middle School.  MCEF collaborated with the school system to bring this 
playground equipment to our students.  And happily, the students love the new choice 
they have for physical activity when at recess. 
 
Again, this year, we invite you to make your donation even more meaningful by naming a 
Madison County teacher to honor.  We love going to a faculty meeting to present 
certificates to the honored teachers. 
 

We honestly would not be able to do this work we love without your support.  We are 
grateful for all you do to help our children have the best educational opportunities 
possible.  Please accept my heartfelt thanks. 
 
With warmest regards, 

 
Susan G. Bramley 
President 
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